Guild Business by W.W. & Deb Greer

In February Dottie Weir will be presenting a program concerning Shibori Weaving. If you have any ideas concerning programs for next year please let Ellen Alderson know as she is starting the planning for next year. Dottie Weir introduced two guests. Chris Race and Stephanie Haitz. Doreen McLaughlin discussed the form she will be maintaining for the show and tell items she photographs for the newsletter. If she takes a picture of your work she will be asking for you to sign the form. You will have until the 20th of the next month to change your mind concerning the publishing of the photograph in the newsletter. This action is required since we will be providing our newsletter to Interweave Publishing and if they were to publish some photo in our newsletter permission would be needed. Heidi Bates reported the Celia Quinn workshop has 18 participants. She would like to get two more people for an even 20. Please see or contact her if you are interested. Two more donations for the library raffle were made. A scarf from Susan Bowman and a bag from Beverly Weaver. There is still a need for spinning samples. Please contact Robin Wilton if you can help. The Guild received a very nice letter from the Pioneer's Museum thanking us for our participation at the Children's Day event in December. Old Business: The May book Sale is coming up. Donations are welcome. Please go through your libraries and see what you can give. New Business: None. After Show and Tell, the meeting was adjourned at 10:15 am.

Library News by Deb Scott

Hi Doreen, here is what I have for the newsletter.

LIBRARY NEWS

Three additional items have been donated for the raffle to be held in May:

Bag- Handwoven and donated by Bev Weaver

Scarf- Handwoven and donated by Susan Bowman

Porcupine Quill Medicine Wheel- Handmade and donated by Jackie Anna

The above will be added to the items which were previously donated:

Hemp mat- Handwoven and donated by Heather Hubbard

Ornaments- Handwoven and donated by Robin Wilton

Towel- Handwoven and donated by Weldon Walker

Towel- Handwoven and donated by Sandy Hutton

"Jazz Cords" for a Baby Wolf- Donated by Edna Devai

Tickets for the raffle are available at each meeting for a cost of \$1.00 each or 6 for \$5.00

Thanks to all the people who have generously donated items and to all of the members who have purchased

tickets.



Left: Shibori on the loom scarf by Dottie Weir.

Right: Deb Greer's grandson, Mike, is ready to help warp up the loom.

